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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 

Subject:  Employee Parking Lot Temporary Entrance/Exit Closures 
 

Date: October 13, 2017 

 

 Effective Monday, October 16, 2017 

 TEMPORARY LANE CLOSURES AT THE EMPLOYEE PARKING LOT ENTRANCE/EXIT 

 KCAB’s contractor will commence work at the entrance/exit of the Employee Parking Lot on Monday 

October 16, 2017.  The Employee Parking Lot will remain open throughout the course of this work; no 

delays to the operation are anticipated at this time.  Please expect and be cognizant of lane closures 

and workers in the area. Work will be completed in phases across all entrance and exit lanes during a 

four day period between the hours of 7 a.m. and 7 p.m.   

 

 


